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Although | usually don't provide feedback on public issues such as this, based
on the three commissioners perspectives, | think it would be terribly
irresponsible to add a toll fee, modify the current Interstate Bridge and wait and
see what happens. From my perspective, this does not deal with the huge
congestion problem. There has been significant studies on the congestion, loss
of productivity and impact on economic development that should be considered
and used in this decision making process. Making these minimal changes and
deferring the problem demonstrates a lack of leadership on this issue. I'm
hopeful that the Commissioners and others will take the leadership to act know
to prepare for the future. Delaying this decision will not serve the citizens of
Washington, Oregon or the commerce of the west coast.

Denise Honzel
2914 NW 12th Ave.
Camas, WA 98607

Get trade secrets for amazing burgers. Watch "Cooking with Tyler Florence" on AOL Food.
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